
Special ACA Meeting  
Date July 25, 2024 

Meeting called to order at 5:58pm 
 

Meeting Attendees:
Pat West 
Cameron Gabrel  
Dave Minkel 

Eric Porter 
Tom Hanchett 
Marsha Miller

 
The purpose of this meeting was to have a general discussion regarding the APOA 
letter requesting the ACA to cease and desist the approval of “manufactured” homes. 
 
Chris Simpson has resigned from the ACA board effective July 25, 2024.  Marsha Miller 
volunteered to act as temporary secretary/Director until the ACA election. 
 
Vote called on whether she should be voted in as temporary secretary/Director.  All YES 
votes recorded. 
 
The meeting minutes from the last meeting of the ACA were reviewed and unanimously 
approved. 
 
A discussion ensued regarding APOA’s Cease and Desist email/letter.  It was noted that 
APOA’s request of the the ACA (email below) to cease and desist approving 
“manufactured housing” (email below) indicated they do not understand the difference 
between a “manufactured” home (temporary trailer/RV) and a single-family home 
utilizing modularized construction.  The Board reviewed the differences, mostly noting 
that the two are vastly different, the former being on wheels and a steel frame, the latter 
being built to the same building codes, similarly insured, and permitted as any single 
family residence built in Alpha.  It was noted that near-by HOAs like Timber Ridge and 
the PLPOA have addressed modularization and have specific language and application 
processes addressing this.   
 

 
 
The Board then entered a closed session (Attorney/Client Confidential). 


